
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

4th April 2025 
 
 
 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
Reception and Year 1 Dinosaur workshop  
 
As part of our dinosaur topic next term we will have the exciting opportunity to be able to take part in an 
immersive three day dinosaur workshop which will include the following:  
 
 

Monday 28th April ‘25 Palaeontology workshop (In School) 

Wednesday 30th April ‘25 Dinosaur Safari workshop (In School) 

Thursday 1st May ‘25 School trip to Maidstone Museum  

 
These workshops will allow the children to get hands-on with fossils and learn how to excavate 
dinosaurs, it will give the children the opportunity to engage in local history as we discover how an 
iguanodon was dug up in right here in Maidstone, and will also encourage the children to immerse 
themselves in a world before humans and get face to face with dinosaurs on our safari! 
 
In order for your child to take part in the workshops please fill out the google form here.  
 
A voluntary payment of £9.99 is requested, to meet the cost of one of the workshops -  Dinosaur 
Safari.  
 
Costs for the other two workshops will be met by the school.  
 
Please make your payment on Parent Pay. This will be available shortly.  
 
Thank you for your continued support,  
 
Mrs Hunt 
Early Years & Year 1 Leader 

 

 
 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScSF4MrHZjepg-hw7XaEBOHfVYs4mMJroPCbr9sOJ7if2Sxbg/viewform?usp=sharing

